
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Merita A. "Rita" Allison <RitaAllison@schouse.gov>

Date: 10/15/2015 3:48:30 PM
Subject: RE: Briefing

Thank you. We will be sending out call-in instructions next week. 
Please let us know if you need anything.
Travel safe.
Katherine

From: Merita A. "Rita" Allison [mailto:RitaAllison@schouse.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 15, 2015 3:45 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Briefing

Katherine
I fly out for Denver on that day for an Education Conference. I might be able to call in....thanks, Rep. Rita
Allison

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone
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